
 

OklahomaCity of Moore
Office of the City Manager  | 301 N. Broadway, Moore, OK 73160 | (405) 793-5200 | www.cityofmoore.com

 
Emily Hoskin  May 12th, 2023 
Compliance Coordinator 
Water Quality Division 
Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 1677 
Oklahoma City, OK 73101-1677 
 
 
 
 
Re: NOV No. P-2001412-23-2 
WL023, Well #24 
Moore Public Water Supply 
PWSID No. OK2001412 
NOV for WL023 First Quarter 2023 Arsenic Concentration (0.014 MG/L) 
 
The well was turned off during the time of the Notification of Violation (NOV) and not being 
used at this time. We have been waiting for results of a pilot study and approval of a treatment 
system for arsenic removal. This will be installed at the well and before entrance into the 
distribution system. If further sampling is needed before the removal system is approved and 
installed, the well will be sampled going to waste and not at the site of the City of Moore’s 
distribution system. The public notice will be in the June edition of the City of Moore’s 
newsletter which is mailed to all of our customer utility accounts, and it will be posted on the 
City’s website. 
 
If you need more information please contact Steve Rea at 405-313-8054 
 
 
Thanks,  
 
 
 
 
Brooks Mitchell, City Manager 
City of Moore, Oklahoma 


